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Greetings from Ann & Nat
Could the weather have been more cooperative, could the return 
of campers and staff been more profound and can the spirit of 
the summer of 2016 be replicated? Well, we believe it will be 
based on the enrollment of new and old campers to date!
We hope your school year is off to an exceptional beginning and, 
to our Jewish families, blessings and sweet wishes for a happy and healthy New Year.
The lake at camp is quiet and the leaves are getting ready to turn, but the loons are 
awaiting the return of the girls of summer.
See you in June 2017.  We miss you very much! 			   Love, Ann & Nat

P.S. The major renovation of four of our all-weather tennis courts began shortly after camp ended.  
Similar to what was done with our basketball courts just prior to our 2016 season, the many top 
coats were removed.  With a combination of grinding plus crack repair and extensive leveling where 
necessary and the use of a heavy-duty resurfacer with extra course sand, the playing surfaces will 
be more level and less slippery.  These courts will receive two coats of paint in the spring along with 

painted pickleball lines on at least three of our seven all-weather courts. 
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touch with CR
•	 CR Reunions
•	 Alumni News
•	 CR Celebrates

•	 Go to www.robindel.com
•	 Click “MY CR LOGIN” 
    and login to CampMinder.
•	 Click “Camper Application”
•	 Follow the instructions on the screen to register 

for the 2017 season. 

http://www.robindel.com
mailto:natman%40comcast.net?subject=
http://www.robindel.com
https://robindel.campintouch.com/MyAccount.aspx
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Ways to keep up with all of the CR News!
•	Follow us on Facebook. Click here.
•	Follow Instarobindel on Instagram.
•	Read our Blog! Click here.
•	Check out our YouTube Channel. Click here.
•	Register as an Alumnus. Click here.
•	Read our Newsletters. Click here.
•	Email , Call or Write Us:
Ann & Nat Greenfield
1271 Mill Road
Meadowbrook, PA 19046
(215) 884 - 3326
natman@comcast.net

Jolly Corley: jolly@robindel.com

Cori Daniels: cori@robindel.com

https://www.facebook.com/Camp-Robindel-103809103063215/timeline/
http://www.robindel.com/blog/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fHKEvbNGsiI
https://robindel.campintouch.com/ui/forms/application/alumni/App
http://www.robindel.com/current-families/newsletters/


Reunions

Camp Sisters Ellie 
and Sasha ran into 
each other in NYC!

Robin Paris and Nancy 
Blum Wasserman got 
together for the first time 
since 1964! Nancy was on 
break from her rehearsals 
with the Berkshire Chorale.

Leah visited camp friends Avery 
and Sofia while in Florida.
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Alumni News
Check this out!
CR Alumna Zoe 
Katz recently 
volunteered at a 
camp for grieving 
children through an 
organization called 
Experience Camps.
Click HERE to see an article about the powerful 
and awesome programs being organized by Experience Camps...and if you watch the 
video closesly you will even see Zoe song leading as she walks with her campers!

CR Alumna Dana (Shlansky) Aussenberg is excited to announce the opening 
of her own business! Dana is a Learning Specialist in NYC. She specializes in 
working with students on an individual basis, teaching executive functioning skills 
including organization, time management and study strategies. We love to support 
our CR alumni and we hope you do too! 
You can see her full website here: www.danaaussenberg.com.

http://www.today.com/parents/experience-camps-brings-therapy-joy-kids-whose-loved-ones-have-t102525
http://www.danaaussenberg.com.
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on these specia l  occasions!

Dylan Jade Cohen was 
born on June 5, 2016. She 

was 5 lb 8 oz, 19 inches 
long, and clearly a future 

Robindel girl!  Dylan 
is welcomed by Mom 

(Lauryn Bronstein Cohen 
- Juniper 1994), Dad 

(Evan) and big brother 
(Aiden). Her Aunt 

(Lauryn’s sister in-law, Ali 
Cohen) was also a 
Robindel camper!

Ed Davidson-Brett 
& Rosie Fisher got 
married at Camp 

Robindel on August 
22, 2016 surrounded 

by family and 
friends. We wish 

them well on their 
adventures and hope 
to see them back at 

CR in 2017!! 



Congratulations to Emily Lerman (Juniper 1997) 
and Eric Taylor who got engaged on August 18th, 

2016. Those who know Emily know that the only way 
to “summarize” the engagement story is to hear it 

straight from her! Here we go!

Eric and I met in NYC in April 2015 via a dating 
app. In my 9 summers as a camper at Robindel, I 
was somewhat known for my love of never leaving 
the bunk (specifically my top bunk bed), so it 
makes sense that I would find my future husband 
on a location-based dating app for Jews. “Oh, look, 
there’s a Jew who lives 3 blocks away! That sounds 
convenient!” 
It was only a matter of time before we realized “Yeah. 
You’re perfect for me.” Eric and I are opposites in 
many ways (He loves activities and meeting new 
people! I do not.) and similar in many ways (We 
both think we’re hilarious...but both know I’m 
funnier). Our differences inspire us to try new things, 
challenge ourselves, and think outside the box, while 
our similarities bring a sense of comfort and joy in 
knowing we have found the person who truly “gets it.” 
Eric proposed on August 18th. My sister Stephanie 
(also a Robindel girl, Juniper ‘95) sent me a text 
asking if I could please babysit her 1-year-old son 
that night because she was in a bind. I said sure and 

rushed over to her apartment. When I opened the door, I saw rose petals, candles, 
and my toddler nephew dressed in a tuxedo with a sign that said “Will you marry 
---->?”.  The arrow was pointing to Eric, who was standing there in the dim light, 
looking as handsome as ever. Eric then launched into a beautiful speech that 
was immediately interrupted by my nephew’s confused and terrified wailing. We 
ignored the baby long enough to declare that yes we want to spend the rest of our 
lives together and then we rushed over and read him Goodnight Moon in order to 
calm the hysterics. It was hilarious and adorable and maybe slightly traumatizing 
for the child.
Short story long, I am so thrilled to get to spend the rest of my life with the most 
wonderful, thoughtful, dependable, hilarious, generous and kind person I know. 
But most important-- I just can’t wait to send our future daughters to Robindel 
(Eric hopes for only boys, so I’m banking on girl quadruplets) so that we can one 
day join that visiting day line for a piece of Gary’s famous fried chicken!



If you have any news or other requests for the next 
newsletter, we’d love to hear from you! 

 Please send an email to cori@robindel.com

Congratulations to Laura Yost (CR Staff 2005-2008)  and Dan Jobbins who got 
married on September 10, 2016. As you can see, they had a wedding weekend at a 
summer camp! They loved the idea of enjoying a weekend with friends, and all of 

the activities that a camp has to offer. 
Below, Laura is surrounded by camp friends 

Laura Giorgetti, Zoe Katz, Leah Hamos and Danni Eisner.


